
 

 

Parents as Reading Partners  

March 1st - April 1st 

Dear Park Avenue Parents, 

We are launching a month long, latte themed reading event for our 
students to focus on his/her reading and have fun while achieving reading 
goals. The goal is for our students to read each night for as long as they 
can. We encourage parents to partner up with our students during this month 
so that they can read with our students and help them to be responsible for 
logging his/her summaries and minutes. Attached you will find the reading log 
for the first week of reading during March.  

Each week we will total the number of minutes for each child, class, and 
grade. Prizes will be given weekly for the most dedicated readers. The 
students MUST fill out the entire log with summaries and parent signatures in 
order for the minutes to count. 

Follow these easy steps to partner up with your child for reading this 
month. 

1. Have your child read to you or with you each night. 
2. Time them as they read. 
3. Have your child fill out his/her reading log, recording a 

summary and the amount of minutes read. 
4. Sign each night and send it to school on Thursday to be 

handed in. Each child will receive his/her new reading log on 
Thursday as well. 

Not only will you encourage your child to have fun while reading with you, 
they will have the chance to earn fun prizes too! 

The Grand Prize Reader will receive 2 Brooklyn Nets tickets and will be 
announced on March 31st. Grand Prize: 2 Brooklyn Nets Tickets 


